
New courses available! 

Would you like to improve your Maths 
and English skills?  

 
We have a brand new course starting on Wednesday 
25th February 2015 running up until July. The morning 
session is Maths with a separate English session in 
the afternoon. Why not come for both? 

  

Would you like to find out about your 
local community?  

 
On Thursday 26th and Friday 27th February we 
shall be starting our next Community Project. 
Why not come to one or both days and learn 
about volunteering, making things to sell and 
getting out and about. 

 

Contact ID today on 0191 2773573 
or email 

jenniehowie@idlimited.co.uk  


